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Firearms and firearm dealers need to be regulated in order to maintain safe 

communities. I strongly support the state initiative to establish a dealer licensing 

program, knowing this will not interfere with legitimate purchase of and access to 

firearms, but will curb black market and illegal sales to those who cannot and should 

not own a firearm or a particular type of firearm.  


